
Peacefield HOA Meeting Minutes 
March 5, 2024 

 
The meeting of 5 March 2024 at 7:00PM opened by Sally Steed and everyone introducing themselves. 
The outgoing board explained their duties and then left. 
 
The incoming board decided on the following positions: 
President: John Fullmer 
Secretary: Michelle Hill 
Pool: Randy Pulham 
Water Features: Larry Cook 
Landscaping: Brian Hill and Sean-Paul O'Neal 
Finance: Ray Allen 
Internet: Trent Packer 
 
Subjects to be addressed: 
Landscaping contract needs to be awarded SOON! (Brian is working on this) 
Large trees next to the pool need to be removed (Dave Bell offered to help) 
Weber Basin Water wants to divide patio homes (Brian will call them) Contact points are Dave Bell, Scott Kern, and 
Gary Spangeberg. 
Trent requested the last two copies of meeting minutes from Laurel Bain. (Michelle did this) 
Michelle will make postcards of board members to send to HOA Residents and revise the poster next to the 
mailboxes. 
Ray will follow up on delinquent HOA fees. 
 
 
The next meeting will be a Zoom meeting April 9 @ 7:00PM to be set up by Trent. 
 
Michelle Hill 
Secretary 
 


